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David Cohen Contributes to Urban Land Institute's 
Workforce and Affordable Housing Report
December 1, 2015

David Cohen, Real Estate Partner and Multifamily, Affordable Housing and Community Development 
co-chair, contributed to the Preserving Multifamily Workforce and Affordable Housing: New 
Approaches for Investing in a Vital National Asset report by the Urban Land Institute's ULI Terwilliger 
Center for Housing and NeighborWorks America. The report profiles innovative financing vehicles 
deployed in the development of workforce and affordable housing. ("Preserving Multifamily Workforce 
and Affordable Housing: New Approaches for Investing in a Vital National Asset," December 1, 2015)
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